
 

 

21st April 2017 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 3 Trip to Stockport Air Raid Shelters 
 

As part of our exciting topic on World War 2 we are taking the children on a fantastic trip to the Air Raid 
Shelters in Stockport. We will be travelling by coach and taking part in various activities including a tour 
of the air raid shelters and role play, enabling the children to get a clearer understanding of what it 
would have been like for children in the Manchester area during World War 2. 
 
The trip will take place on the morning of Wednesday 3rd May for 3KG and 3SE and Friday 5th May 
for 3SG.  
 
We will be leaving school promptly at 9.00am and hope to return for dinner time at 12.30pm. Please 
ensure your child is wearing sensible shoes and a waterproof coat. Children can dress up as evacuees if 
they wish to. 
 
A contribution of £12.00 to help cover the costs would be appreciated.  If we do not receive sufficient 
contributions, the trip may have to be cancelled.  Please return your slip and payment to the school 
office in an envelope with your child’s name, class, amount enclosed and what the slip/payment is for by 
Tuesday 2nd May. Alternatively, payment can be made online via SIMS Agora.  If your child is eligible 
for Pupil Premium, you are entitled to the trip being funded by school. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Wendy Gibson, Satnam Singh, Kelly Grant & Fia Ogunyemi 
Year 3 Teachers 

Year 3 Trip to Stockport Air Raid Shelters 
 

Name: ____________________________________________ Class: ________________ 
 
I give permission for my child to go on the trip to Stockport Air Raid Shelters  [  ]  
 
I enclose a contribution of £12.00  /  My child is entitled to Pupil Premium  (delete as appropriate) 
 
 
Signed : ________________________________________(Parent/Carer) Date: ____________________ 

 


